[bookmark: _GoBack]			Minutes for the CEPP Meeting February 29, 2012 
In attendance: Janet Casey, Rubén Graciani, Mimi Hellman, Chris Kopec, Josh Ness (chair), Logan Brenner (Student Representative), Thomas Rivera (Student Representative). 

I.	Minutes of the February 22 meeting were postponed.

II.  	Proposal to revise the Culture Centered Inquiry Requirement. CEPP discussed the feedback from the presentation of the draft to the faculty on Friday 2/24/12, as well as questions raised.

III.	 Proposal to create a new Dean's Card. CEPP discussed whether a new pilot is needed and whether any new form should be done on-line. Students are not necessarily in favor of the on-line version. The sub-committee will try to schedule a meeting for next week to address these issues. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 am.
Respectfully submitted,
Chris Kopec
 
    









